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I am a hunter and law abiding gun owner. I oppose HB3075. This bill is an expansion 

on a bill that is already tied up in court and will make it harder for minority and low 

income households to secure means to defend themselves. It will not deter those that 

actively break the law. It is a waste of police and tax resources. At this time the total 

is unknown of the amount, due to no fiscal impact statement on the proposed 

changes. There is an expo facto in this bill due the back dated implication date of 

2022. Ex po facto is unconstitutional in Federal court.  


